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My name is Margaret Bower, I am a resident of Gardiner Maine. I am a huge fan of 
the rail trail between Gardiner and Augusta. I am writing in support of LD 29 to add 
to the excellent trail as it now stands. 
The Merrymeeting trail would connect us so much more to slightly more southern 
towns and would be an excellent way to recreate for myself and my family. I dream of
being able to travel by bike easily along the river to Bath from Gardier and then back 
again without having to get on 295. I support the bill wholeheartedly. Thank you to 
the committee members for your work, I urge you to vote "Ought to Pass" on LD 29. 


